
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

June 2021

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
Friday 11th June 2021

AFTERNOON TEA PARTY
To celebrate the Queen’s 95th birthday.

Monday 14th June 2021
FATHER’S DAY RAFFLE

(£1 raffle tickets will be sold on collection, all donations will go to the RSPCA)
Monday 21st June 2021

NURSERY SPORTS DAY
(Sponsor forms will be sent home in advance, all donations will go to the RSPCA)

DUCKS/LAMBS 
The Ducklings and Lambs children have enjoyed their forest school weekly 
activities, we have been creating dens and obstacle courses to challenge the 
children. We have also been painting using natural materials and the children 
particular enjoyed mud painting. 

FARMERS 
The Farmers children have enjoyed the introduction of our listening and 
communication activities during key worker time. We will listen to 
environmental sounds and the children will identify what they can hear. In the 
coming week will send out homework sheets for you to complete a listening 
walk at home or on the way to nursery. 

HAPPY 25TH 
BIRTHDAY 
FISHERFIELD 
CHILDCARE
The children had lots of fun 
celebrating, we baked cakes, held 
a farmyard day and all rooms 
competed against each other to 
create a junk modelling robot, 
Doc Bot was the winner made by 
the Ducklings room. The children 
enjoyed a party to end the week. 

EXPLORERS
The Explorers have enjoyed planting sunflowers 
to join our Fisherfield company sunflower 
competition. The children have taken their 
flowers home so please send in photographs as 
they grow. We turned our home corner into a 
flower shop, the children learnt about different 
flowers, their names and how they grow. We 
then had lots of fun, weighing, and measuring 
flowers. 


